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The agenda for IEEE 802.15 TG9 is found in 15-15/0652r0.  Don Sturek moved to approve the agenda, while Tero Kivinen seconded the motion; the motion was approved by acclamation.  Phil Beecher moved to approve the unmodified minutes of the Waikoloa meeting (15-15/0639r0); Don Sturek seconded the motion.  The motion was approved by acclamation.  The opening report is found in 15-15/0678r0.
The Vice Chair, Peter Yee, called the meeting to order at 8:03 a.m., Tuesday, September 15, 2015.
The patent policy was displayed.  No attendees had any disclosures or letters of assurance to make available.
The initial IEEE 802.15. TG9 session met to clear up any lingering issues that have been holding up the initiation of the Sponsor Ballot.  The task group reviewed the Mandatory Editorial Coordination (MEC) input received from the IEEE Standards Association.  Based on that review, the task group believes that the draft currently meets the MEC requirements to go to ballot.  There are MEC items, such as dated references, that will need to be cleared prior to the final recirculation, but nothing that has to be addressed prior to initiating the Sponsor Ballot.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Assuming that the Sponsor Ballot starts this week, it should finish mid-October.  On that basis, BRC calls are expected to be held starting October 20th from 5 to 6 p.m., ET.  The Chair will supply call-in details to the mailing list.  Phil Beecher moved to reaffirm the BRC with its membership being Tero Kivinen, Don Sturek, Peter Yee, Subir Das, Brian Weis, and Gary Stuebing.  Tero Kivinen seconded the motion, which passed by acclamation.
The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 a.m.
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